RECRUITMENT

The Georgia Institute of Technology welcomes applicants from all
student populations.

The Georgia Institute of Technology has not and does not engage in

high pressure recruitment tactics such as making multiple unsolicited
contacts (three or more), including contacts by phone, email, or in-person,
and engaging in same-day recruitment and registration for the purposes
of securing students who are receiving benefits under the Military

Tuition Assistance, Gl Bill® Chapters, and/or the Veteran Readiness and
Employment Program.

The Georgia Institute of Technology does not provide commission,
bonus or other incentive payment based directly or indirectly on securing
enrollment or federal financial aid (including Tuition Assistance funds) to
any persons or entities engaged in any student recruiting or admission
activities or making decisions regarding the award of student financial
assistance.

GI Bill® is a registered trademark of the U.S. Department of Veterans
Affairs (VA). More information about education benefits offered by
VA is available at the official U.S. government Web site at https://
www.benefits.va.gov/gibill.
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